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 james baird OBJ2014/3211/P 24/06/2014  19:00:47 We have owned our flat in the residential block to the north of the proposed development for over 20 

years and the open outlook with the sun and light is very important to us. We fully understand the 

pressures on the Council to provide more housing sites but significantly affecting the amenity of so 

many homes to provide only a tiny flat but a huge profit for the owner seems fundamentally wrong. 

Perrins Court is a very attractive lane in Hampstead and the development on which this flat is proposed 

to be built was permitted and built in a relatively sympathetic manner. To increase the height would be 

extremely intrusive and destructive to the nature of the area
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